Lou Mansolillo

From: Chris Matera <christoforest@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 6:36 PM

To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Stop "Forest Parity Act," H 5098

Hello there,

Please stop the "Forest Parity Act", H 5098. This Orwellian bill which should instead be called the "Forest
Destruction Act". Don't buy the claims that it will "help" forests and the environment. Quite the opposite.

See this site for what you are opening Rhode Island forests up to if this bill is not stopped.

www.maforests.org

Sincerely

Chris Matera PE
Massachusetts Forest Watch



